
Term 1, Week  9 

24th March, 2022 

Reminders.. 

 School Drive Subsidiary—Apply at 

Transport NSW.          

 Premiers Reading Challenge has begun— 

record any books read at home.       

Dear Megalong Families, 

This week we had our lovely excursion to Sydney Zoo! What a great time we had seeing all the animals and enjoying our camel 

encounter. Students fed the camels and learnt more interesting information with the animal talks provided by the zookeepers. 

A big thankyou to Patrick our bus driver who volunteers his time to take us on the bus. It was great to enjoy the company of 

parents joining us for a lovely sunny day! 

The floods and rain this term was a short disruption, however students and staff managed to get back to the swing of remote 

learning without delay. A big thankyou to parents and students staying positive during this time. It shows the resilience our 

Megalong school community to get through difficult times. Please remember during this time our school and the department 

of education provide various resources such as mental health support of COVID, learning resources through the learning hub 

and is flexible to your families’ work commitments during this time. Our communication to families has been great, however 

we will be introducing an app possibly School bag which will enable more messages to be sent. 

Our school will be validated in the middle weeks of term three this year. This formal assessment will evaluate our school plan 

to build our school wellbeing, community engagement and literacy and numeracy education outcomes. Through parent and 

student feedback and embedded forms of communication i.e. interviews, surveys, and P&C meetings to strengthen our whole 

school education and wellbeing focus. We will also be visiting Hampton Public School and joining events with the Upper   

Mountains school next term as part of our wellbeing and engagement strategy.  

Over the coming weeks we have quite a few events and I have sent out a note with calendar dates. These include various    

invitations for parents and extended family to visit the school. It has been a long length of time without visitors to the school, 

so we are looking forward to more normality! 

Our school grounds are very green from the rain! We will bring home the chickens next term when we have completed a larg-

er covered safe enclosure. We are keen to start a new garden project in the circle gardens. We are planning another habitat 

garden with sustainability features. Please let me know of your creative ideas.  

Students will be riding to school next week, and as part of our safety program students will learn about helmets, seatbelts and 

holding hands when crossing the road. We will be referring to resources from Safety Town. Also, we will be covering topics 

from the Bullying No Way! website as part of our behaviour and wellbeing program. There will be other child protection topics  

covered, and I will send home a note shortly. 

Regards  

 

Stephanie Scott  

MEGALONG  PUBLIC   SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 



Dates to watch for… 

 

7th March— Premiers Reading Challenge starts 

23rd March— Harmony Day 

28th March—Big Veggie Crunch Week starts 

30th March— Crazy Sock Day 

31st March— Healthy Harold visit 

1st April—Ride to school Day 

8th April— Easter Hat Parade  

8th April—  Last day of school  

16th April— Megalong Makers markets 

Around the Playground and in the Classroom 

Sharing news is a great time for students to share special 

news or item with their peers. It also gives students practice 

and confidence in speaking and listening skills.   



https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/studentExperience.html#/ 

The Challenge aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and pleasure in    
students, and to enable them to experience quality literature. It is not a         

competition but a challenge to each student to read, to read more and to read more 
widely. The Premier's Reading Challenge (PRC) is open to all NSW students in    

Kindergarten to Year 10  

The 2022 NSW Premiers Reading   

Challenge has begun.  

2022 Challenge dates 

• Challenge opens: Monday 28 February 2022         

• Challenge closes for student entries: Friday 19 August 2022 
 

 

CONTACT 
Cecilia Jackson, Education Coordinator 

+61 2 9339 8751 

education.outreach@nas.edu.au 

 

mailto:lorraine.kypiotis@nas.edu.au




Zoo Keeper Talks 

One of the highlights of our   

excursion to the zoo were the 

keeper talks. Students learnt 

facts about the animals as well 

as information about their care 

and upkeep; their status in the 

wild and ways to help protect 

their habitats.   

Some of the favourite 

talks were about the 

tigers, koalas, dingoes 

and elephants.  



 



ATTENTION:  

For the safety of our 

students, please drive 

40km p/h in the school 

zone! When entering 

the driveway, please 

drive VERY SLOWLY!! 

KEEP OUR KIDS SAFE!!! 

 

 

 
Some lovely new library 
furniture has brightened 

up our Library and     
allowed displayed books 
to be easily accessible 

for our smallest       
students in our new    

infants corner.   


